February 8, 19332

Carl Schindler, E8Qe,
Stanstead College,
Stanstead, Que.

Dear Nr, Schindler,

Let me acknowledge your letter
0f the 5th in which Jou ask me if there is to be
2 vacanoy in the Department of German next year,

I regret to tell you that there have been no open-
ings of any kind in this Department for several
Jears, and I do not anticipate that there will be
any for some time. German is not taught in the
schools of this Province, and consequontly the

work of our Department is greatly curtailed and

our staff amply sufficient to mect the requirements,

Yours faisthfully,

Principal




